From: Tanja Blum|

Sent: 09 May 2016 10:42

To: Planning

Subject: Reference number 2016/2503/T

Dear Tree Team

Even though there is no reason given why the works on the trees have been requested I would like
to say the following:

As a neighbour who does have a direct view on the concerned trees both the front and the rear
garden, I do find it a massive intervention into the conservation area which has been requested
here. Furthermore I feel the need to mention that there is at times a huge amount of traffic on the
nearby Frognal Lane and the existing trees and other greenery do help in regards to the air
quality.

Thank you very much for giving the opportunity to comment on that matter.

Regards

Tanja Blum



